

Palm Cove Elementary "Challenge "A"ccepted" Vonda L. Oliver, Principal Thomas E. Dusch, Assistant Principal



February 14, 2025

Dear Palm Cove Elementary School Community,

It is with a mix of excitement and gratitude that I share some important news with you. I will be appointed as the Coordinator of Emergency Management for Broward County Public Schools pending school board approval. While I am eager to embrace this new role and the challenges ahead, it is truly bittersweet to say goodbye to my time as the Assistant Principal of Palm Cove Elementary School.

Serving this incredible school community has been a privilege and an honor. I am deeply grateful to the students, staff, parents, and community members who have made my journey here so meaningful. Your unwavering support, dedication, and kindness have filled my heart, and the memories we have created together will always stay with me.

Palm Cove Elementary is a special place, and I have no doubt that the students, staff, and families will continue to achieve great things. As you strive to *Level Up*, I wish you all continued success and fulfillment in everything you do.

Thank you for allowing me to be part of this wonderful community. This is not a goodbye but rather a "see you soon," as I will always be cheering you on.

With appreciation and best wishes,

remis & Dusch L

Thomas Dusch

Proud Assistant Principal

Palm Cove Elementary School

Our School Motto "Teaming for Success"

Our School Goal

"To Promote Student achievement and celebrate all stakeholders in a safe family-oriented environment"